
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Y6 SATs and SATs breakfast 

 

The week beginning 13th May is of course Y6 SATs week and the timetable will 

be as follows:  

 

Monday 13th – Spelling, Grammar and Punctuation papers 1 & 2 

Tuesday 14th – Reading 

Wednesday 15th – Maths papers 1 & 2 

Thursday – 16th – Maths paper 3 

 

We have found the best strategy for home is to stick to normal routines, 

obviously ensuring that your child gets plenty of sleep.  Children may like to 

bring in a small ‘mascot’ (e.g. photo, small cuddly toy etc) to help them feel 

settled. They should also ensure they have water and a healthy snack. 

 

As has been the case in previous years, we will be offering the year 6s a free 

SATs breakfast starting from 8:30am. This is a super opportunity for the children 

to help encourage and support each other. We have already taken their 

orders so would be grateful if you would kindly inform us should your child NOT 

be attending. 

 

The children have worked hard all year and, given that they will all do their 

best, we are confident they really do have nothing to worry about.  

 

If you have any queries about anything at all then please do not hesitate to 

contact school. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

M Horner, Mrs Riley and Mrs Stewart  

 
 


